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 Projet de construction du poste Saint-Jean à 315-25 kV  
et d’une ligne d’alimentation à 315 kV à Dollard-Des Ormeaux 

 

 

Denis Bergeron, President 
 

Mr. Bergeron trained in communications, and has extensive experience with Québec's 
environmental issues thanks to his long-standing involvement in this field. 

From 2004 to 2011, Denis Bergeron was a research and policy advisory for the Fédération 
québécoise des municipalités, where he was responsible for coordinating environmental and 
sustainable development issues. From 1995 to 2011, he was also a consultant auditor for the 
Chemistry Industry Association of Canada (CIAC), where he worked as part of a multidisciplinary 
team that was responsible for applying the CIAC’s care codes of Responsible practice for its 
members.  
 

Mr. Bergeron has been a member of the Bureau d’audiences publiques sur l’environnement since 
June 2011. He also chaired the Consultation publique sur les enjeux liés à l’exploration et 
l’exploitation du gaz de schiste dans le shale d’Utica des basses-terres du Saint-Laurent. He recently 
chaired the commissions of inquiry regarding the Projet d’aménagement d’une minicentrale 
hydroélectrique à la Onzième Chute de la rivière Mistassini and the Projet de parc éolien 
Saint-Cyprien à Saint-Cyprien-de-Napierville. Mr. Bergeron also served as commissioner for the 
public inquiry concerning the Projet de poste aux Outardes à 735-315 kV. 
 
 

Marc Paquin, Commissioner 
 

Marc Paquin holds a Law degree (LL.B.) from the Université de Montreal and a Master of Law 
(LL.M.) from McGill University. He also holds a Master in Business Administration (MBA) from 
the Université du Québec à Montréal. Since 2002, Mr. Paquin is the CEO of UNISFÉRA, a research 
centre and strategic advisory firm on sustainable development. In the early 2000s, Marc Paquin 
was a lecturer at the Université de Sherbrooke. From 2000 to 2002, Mr. Paquin was the 
environmental managing director for Biotika Inc. From 1995 to 2000, he was a programme 
manager for special legal projects at the Commission for Environmental Cooperation of North 
America (CEC), an intergovernmental organization created in the context of the North American 
Free Trade Agreement (NAFTA). From 1991 to 1995, Marc Paquin was an advisor on 
governmental authorizations at Hydro-Québec. Before this, he practiced law in a Montreal-based 
law firm and was a researcher on corporate and environmental law at the McGill University Centre 
for Medicine, Ethics and Law. Recently, Mr. Paquin chaired the BAPE public inquiry concerning 
the Projet de construction du poste Saint-Patrick à 315-25 kV dans l'arrondissement Le Sud-Ouest 
à Montréal, and he was a commissioner on the BAPE public inquiry concerning the Projet de ligne 
à 735 kV de la Chamouchouane–Bout-de-l’Île du Saguenay–Lac Saint-Jean à Montréal. 


